
 

 
 

“Broke”  
6-Week Tax 
Challenge 

 
 

A few years ago, University of Idaho Extension started this month-long challenge in January 
called “Broke January!” It has been such a success that it was suggested we do a little longer 
challenge around tax time to help make your money go farther.  
 
Getting a refund? Great—this challenge will help you stretch your money even farther! Owe 
some taxes? No worries—we’ve got you covered too. Join our FREE self-paced challenge with 
accountability check-in options and/or weekly meetings to learn how to cut expenses, make 
smarter financial choices, and stay on track all month long. 

💰 Weekly Zoom Meet-Ups – Fridays at noon for tips, resources, and support 
🎯 Earn Points – Check in weekly with your progress and get entered into a prize drawing 
🚀 Fun & Easy – Never has saving money been this exciting! 

 
Sign up today and take control of your finances! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program information or reasonable accommodations need to 
contact Karen Richel one week before the event at 200 S. Almon Street, Suite 201, Moscow, ID 83843, phone: 208-883-2241. 

Register in advance for this FREE 6-Week Challenge: 
https://tinyurl.com/BrokeTaxChallenge 

Challenge details, a weekly check-in link, and a Zoom link will be shared with you. 
 

Optional Meet-Ups 
(But Don’t Want to Miss These – GREAT Information and resources shared) 

When:    Every Friday from April 18th through May 23rd (2025) 
12:00 – 1:00 p.m. (PST) through Zoom  

 

Questions?  Contact Karen (208) 883-2241 or krichel@uidaho.edu 


